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In this issue:
Revised Regulations for Section 503 and VEVRAA

On September 24, 2013, the OFCCP's new rules regarding Section
503 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the Vietham Era
Veterans' Readjustment Assistance Act of 1974 were published in
the Federal Register. Publication on this date means that OFCCP
will expect federal contractors to be in compliance with the
revised rules as of March 24, 2014. OFCCP will not require any
contractor to revise its existing Affirmative Action Plan for
Veterans or Disabled Individuals prior to March 24, 2014, but will
require that any Plan prepared after March 24, 2014 comply with
the revised rules.

To view the complete publication, click the link under Related
Files.
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